
 

SELECTBOARD PUBLIC HEARING    November 4, 2015 

ON RECLASSIFICATION OF FISCH ROAD 
 

 

This hearing was called to order by Chair, Zeke Goodband at 5:00pm at the Community Center in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members present:  Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Gurudharm Khalsa, Jerelyn Wilson 

 

Also present:  Lee Chamberlin, Karen Davis, Laurie Frechette, Pam McFadden, Tim Scott 

 

The purpose of this hearing was to reclassify 0.16 mile of Fisch Road from Class 4 to Class 3. Tim 

Scott spoke in favor of the reclassification and praised the road crew's work and initiative. Karen 

Davis also spoke in favor of the reclassification. The Board read a letter from Sam Farwell, 

speaking against the reclassification. 

 

Steve moved to reclassify 0.16 mile of Fisch Road from a Class 4 to a Class 3 road. Joe seconded the 

motion. Gurudharm spoke against the motion. The motion passed 4-1. 

 

Jerelyn offered to respond to Sam's letter. 

 

The hearing was adjourned at 5:30pm. 

 

 
_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Zeke Goodband, Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Gurudharm Khalsa, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 

 


